
Detail View is Expanding on
RMLSweb
RMLS™ is adding a detail view tab to several searches on
RMLSweb as part of the regular monthly outage scheduled for
Wednesday,  April  30th.  Detail  view  provides  a  list  of
properties on the left and a window showing selected reports
on the right. (In the sample below, the Agent Full report is
shown.) Users can select tabs to navigate through the various
available reports.

Listing Load got the detail view treatment last summer, and
this spring we’ll be expanding the feature to the following
areas:
• Map Search
• Quick Search
• Advanced Search
• Street(s)/Address Search
• MLS Number Search
• Actual Expireds Search
• Radius Search

The RMLS™ development staff expanded the use of detail view on
RMLSweb as it offered an answer to some common problems. Users
will be able to switch between reports without reloading the
whole page. Not only is this process faster than waiting for
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each to reload when browsing listings, but the user won’t lose
their  place  in  a  long  search  results  list  after  reading
details in each listing.

RMLSweb will remember which view the user used last. This
means that if you find yourself using detail view more than
list view, you won’t need to toggle to your preferred setting
each time you run a search!

Detail view makes browsing easier for users, but doesn’t have
the same capabilities as list view. To print search results,
you will need to use the list view tab. Also, detail view
doesn’t support printing reports directly—if you want to print
a report from detail view, you’ll still need to navigate to
the report using the report menu (upper right hand of the
screen) and then use the print button. And if you have custom
columns set up, you’ll only be able to use them in list view.

This is the first rollout in this year’s search improvement
project—one of the main projects RMLS™ will be implementing
this year. (More on the RMLS™ development process here.)

We hope you find detail view to be helpful as you’re browsing
properties for clients. Keep watch on RMLS™ this year, as we
have more improvements in the works!
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